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	7th April 2004
	

	
	

	Subject: 
	JOINT VENTURE PARTNERING


Dear Bob

The Evaluation Team have agreed that that there should be a short final stage in the process for selecting a preferred and reserve bidder. This final stage will consist of two parts and be as follows: 

Part A

A half-day meeting between your key representatives and the Evaluation Team.  This is to be held as soon as possible and will cover several issues:

1. Clarification of key Governance Issues

i. Working with specific “client” proposals put forward by the Council 

ii. Management of the joint venture

iii. Trust

iv. Mentoring

v. Risk

2. How you envisage the Joint venture will be positioned in the marketplace.

3. How you intend to achieve your financial plans and projections

4. How you will help to shape the future policy and strategy of Salford City Council, NB.examples will be  

    required of your experience of your contribution to this issue in other public sector organizations.

5. How you see the joint venture operating compared to a traditional CCT style consultancy 

    contract.

6. How you will bring additional capacity in to the City Councils Planning Services. 

Part B 

A half-day staff seminar will be held at the Lowry Centre at the end of April/early May 2004. All Development Services staff will be in attendance

You will be required to carry out a presentation (up to 2 hours) addressing the following issue.

“What added benefits will you bring to Salford City Council and the staff who deliver its services.”

There will be a chaired question and answer session to follow as well as the opportunity to speak to staff informally.  The Evaluation Team will be seeking feedback from staff.

The Evaluation Team will meet shortly after these two events to consider their recommendation to the Council.

A member of staff will be in touch with you shortly to arrange dates for both the meeting and staff seminar

	Yours sincerely

Paul Mallinder

ASSISTANT DIRECTOR OF BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT
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